

GRAY DAVIS Lieutenant Governor State of California

February 1, 1998

Dr. Victor DeNoble 1200 Camp Woods Court Newark, DE 19711

Dear Dr. DeNoble:

Thank you for joining me in Sacramento on January 26 and speaking to California Legislators, committee staff and members of the press.

It was a pleasure meeting you and discussing issues of mutual concern. As a former tobacco industry insider your presentation was both insightful and informative.

Please call if I can be of any assistance to you.

